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From: Larry McDaniel [mailto:lmc.thredz@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 7:31 PM 
To: Joelle Greenland 
Subject: Subarea Plan  
 
This is in response to the Dec. 20th deadline for comments on the Subarea plan in Welby. I am 
opposed to any open space or parks in and around the Thornton water supply area. As a business 
owner in the area I would like to see the area developed as I was told it would be, commercial and 
industrial. I invested my time and a lot of money in locating my business in this area based on being 
told that this area was to be developed in a commercial and industrial atmosphere.  


